F.No.3/4/2014-EP (MP)
Government of India
Department of Commerce
EP (MP) Desk
Udyog Bhawan, New Delhi

Dated the 21% August, 2019
To
Shri K S Srinivas
Chairman, MPEDA
MPEDA House, Kochi

Subject: Hosting of Aqua Aquaria India 2019 from 30" August — 15 September,
2019 —reg.

Sir,

| am directed to refer to MPEDA’s letter No. PUB/AAI-2019/1/GENL. dated
16.08.2019 on the subject mentioned above and to convey the approval of
Department of Commerce for conducting 5™ Aqua Aquaria India 2019 at HITEX
Exhibition Centre, Hyderabad from 30" August to 1! September 2019 instead of 21°
to 23 June, 2019 subject to completion of all other codal formalities as may be
required for hosting such a big show.

2, This issues with the approval of Joint Secretary (EP-MP).

Yours faithfully

(Steebhen L)

Deputy Secretary

Tel: 23063294

e-mail: steephen.irs@gov.in

Copy to: Shri B Sreekumar, Secretary MPEDA for information.
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